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Revision to the Low Dollar Value Thresholds in Response to Tariffs 
 

On March 20, 2025 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council approve an increase to the Procurement Bylaw (2021-103) low dollar value 

deliverables purchases (LDVP) Maximum from $100,000 to $133,800 to align with the 

Ontario-Quebec Trade Cooperation Agreement (OQTCA) and increase the thresholds 

for LDVP authorized under the Bylaw as described in Table 1.  

2. Council approve increases to the limits in Section 7 (Non-Standard Protocols 

Procurement Review Committee Determination Limit), Section 13 (Low Dollar Value 

Deliverable Purchases), Section 17 (Emergency Purchase Limit), and Section 24 

(Unsolicited Bid Limit) of the Procurement Bylaw to align with the LDVP Maximum of 

$133,800. 

3. Council authorize the Regional Treasurer to request the Regional Solicitor to prepare 

and submit a Procurement Bylaw amendment to Council to increase the LDVP 

threshold (including the maximum amount) to align with the OQTCA without a further 

Council report until the enactment of an updated Procurement Bylaw.  

4. York Region advocate for the removal of all inter-provincial trade barriers including 

province specific inter provincial trade agreements that are more restrictive like the 

OQTCA. 

5. The Regional Solicitor prepare the necessary bylaw. 

https://www.york.ca/yorkregion/bylaws/procurement-bylaw
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